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The Topsham School
A love of learning and commitment to the success of 
every child at the heart of all we do
Headteacher: Mrs Emma Pipe
Orchard Way
Topsham
Exeter

EX3 0DN
admin@topsham.devon.sch.uk
01392 874498
6th January 2021
Dear Parent/Carers
Thank you for your patience during this time. As you will know we have been spending the past 2 days organising registers and rotas for our in school provision alongside teachers organising and preparing for remote learning while our amazing Teaching Assistants have been working incredibly hard getting classrooms, learning areas and learning resources ready. We are just about there; phew!
Tomorrow we will welcome back some of our children; I so wish it was all of them. I am sure, like me, you cannot quite believe we are where we are, again. However, we have all gone through this before and we will get through this together too. 
If you applied for a Key Worker place you will have received a letter and in some cases a telephone call to confirm dates. Not all requests for a place have been successful but we have managed to accommodate the vast majority of requests, even if not fully. If you have not received a letter then your child has not been allocated a space.
The teachers have been working really hard to prepare for remote teaching and we know there will be tech issues, and other teething problems along the way but I know too, that things will gradually work themselves out. 
I know that our parents will be feeling all sorts of emotions at this time of needing to support their child/children at home with their remote learning. I know how challenging it is and I know what a great job all our parents did last time; some days were easier than others and I have no doubt this will be the same this time. Please do contact your child’s class teacher if things become tricky so we can provide guidance as needed. 
I want all our children to know that I am so very proud of each one of you. I know that things will feel different and will feel a bit scary again and things will feel unsettled. I know though that you are each filled with resilience; sometimes it just becomes buried and we need to dig deep to find it. I know that each one of you will continue to show all the great Learning Powers you have been developing and I know you will try your best in everything you do. I look forward to hearing about all the things you have been learning. 
We will see some of you face to face tomorrow and some of you remotely. 
Until then, take care.
Kind regards
Mrs Pipe
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